
Please join us for an
OPEN HOUSE

You are invited to tour
our recently-expanded Wigwam location. 

We now offer Primary Care, Behavioral Health and recently 
relocated Dental Services under one roof to care for our 

Anderson communities, no matter what our patients
need and whether they have insurance or not.

Wednesday, November 9th, 2022
4:00 p.m. – 6:00 p.m. 

4:30 p.m. - Brief special presentation  
from CEO Marc Hackett

JPCHC at the Wigwam
1229 Lincoln Street
Anderson, IN 46016

*Entrance at back side of building, 
off  W 14th Street  & John St.

Light refreshments will be served.

Kindly RSVP by Nov. 4th 
online at JanePauleyCHC.org/rsvp

Please also feel free to share this invitation with your colleagues and other 
community partners who might like to come and hear the latest on how 

we can serve our community together.


